
        

 

 

 

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

Verify you are Registered to Vote for the November 6th Election: 

The Deadline to Register to Vote was Wednesday, October 17, 2018 by 8:00 pm in the Town 
Clerk’s Office at Town Hall. You can verify if you are registered or not on 
www.sec.state.ma.us/ele/ or by calling our office. 

Absentee Ballots for the November 6th Election: 

You are currently able to apply for an Absentee Ballot for yourself or a family member if they 
will be unable to make it to their polling location on November 6th.  Ballots will be mailed to 
them as soon as we receive them. Applications can be found on www.sec.state.ma.us/ele/. 

If you need to be added to our “permanent” absentee list, you would provide our office a letter 
from your Physician stating you are unable to vote at your polling location due to health reasons 
along with your Absentee ballot application. 

Early Voting for the November 6th Election: 

Early Voting will take place at Town Hall (52 Main Street, Milford) starting October 22, 2018 
and run until November 2, 2018. The dates and hours are as follows: 

October 22-October 26    8:30 am until 5:00 pm 

October 27        9:00 am until 12:00 pm 

October 29- November 2     8:30 am until 5:00 pm 

Additional parking will be available at the old Middle School East parking lot located on Winter 
St. 

If you require handicap parking please park on the Court Street side of Town Hall. There is also 
a handicap accessible ramp, electric door and an elevator on the lower level of Town Hall that 
can be used if necessary. 
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State Election, November 6, 2018: 

Polling hours for this Election will be from 7:00 am until 8:00 pm. 

Precincts 1 & 6 will vote at the Senior Center, 60 North Bow St. 

Precincts 2 & 3 will vote at the Italian Veterans Hall, 4 Hayward Field 

Precincts 4, 5, 7, 8 will vote at the Milford Portuguese Club, 119 Prospect Heights 


